
 

Traffic Advice 

 

Traffic Arrangements on Footway 

near the Kwun Tong Vehicular Ferry Pier Access Road 

 

 Members of the public are advised that to facilitate ferry operation, a section of 

footway near the Kwun Tong Vehicular Ferry Pier Access Road will be closed 

temporarily whenever vehicles are passing, with effect from 27 January 2025.   

 

Appropriate road signs will be erected on site to guide pedestrians.  Members of 

the public are advised to pay attention to the footway closure and pedestrian diversion 

arrangements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


